
m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
colleague who likes to go to 

the sea on vacation.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
colleagues brainstorming.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
your colleagues and the 

event logo.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
employee who drives the 

most stable value car.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
business administrator.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
employees from the legal 

department.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie 
with the workshop 

participants.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
colleague who can play the 

piano.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
colleague who had the 

shortest journey to work.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
the guests on the 

podium.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the best 
dressed employees.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
coworkers who like to 

snowboard.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
colleague who wears long 

hair.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with your 
colleagues in front of the 

selfie wall.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
triathlete.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
an employee from the 

security department.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
colleague who writes 

poetry.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
employees from 

accounting.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
a guest who gave a 

presentation.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
coworkers who like to go 

rock climbing.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
coworker who has the 

biggest cell phone.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
event technicians.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
coworker who has a 

birthday today.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
colleague who has already 

taken a trip around the 
world.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
coworkers who like to go 

horseback riding.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
colleagues who like to 

paint.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with an 
employee who wears fancy 

glasses.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
student workers.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
employees from the 

Research & Development 
department.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with your 
team leader.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with an 
employee who wears a 

bow tie.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
colleagues who like 

listening to pop songs.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
an employee who is 

about to turn 60.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
employees from the sales 

force.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
coworker who wears a 

beard.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
whiskey connoisseur.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
the trainees who are new 

to the company.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
event logo.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
employees from 

production.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
photographer.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with your 
colleagues and the flower 

arrangements.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
designer.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
employee who drives a 

special car.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
board of directors.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with your 
companion.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
colleagues who play in a 

band.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
coworker who has the first 

birthday of the year.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
assistant manager.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
office manager.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with an 
employee who drives a 

vintage car.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with an 
employee from the 

Design department.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
the founder of a 

company.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
a politically engaged 

employee.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
coworker drinking beer.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
your colleagues and the 

company logo.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
tallest employee.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
colleague who likes to read 

novels.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
oldest employee.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
coworker who likes to go 

running.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with an 
employee who recently 

turned 60.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
a coworker who has a 

birthday coming up.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
lawyer.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
colleagues who designed 

the company event.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
colleagues who maintain 

company traditions.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with your 
favorite colleagues.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with your 
left and right tablemate.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
coworkers who are new to 

the company.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
colleagues dancing.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
colleagues in front of the 

event location.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
colleague who likes to go to 

the movies.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with an 
employee who recently 

turned 50.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
an employee who can 

program.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
event manager.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a guest 
who is participating via 

video telephony.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with an 
employee who is about to 

turn 65.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
colleague who has the 

longest commute.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with your 
colleagues and your 

boss.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with an 
employee who recently 

turned 20.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
chairman.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
colleagues who like to 

listen to country.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
team behind the bar.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
colleague who has the 

shortest commute.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
company logo.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with your 
project manager.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
employees who like to 

go jogging.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
colleague who likes to 

garden.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
colleague who plays an 

instrument.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
colleague who traveled the 

farthest.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
employees from 

controlling.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
coworker with the shortest 

name.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
a special sporty 

employee.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
colleague who likes to 

go to the opera.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
coworker at the bar.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
coworkers who like 

to ride bikes.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
employees who like to 

play tennis.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
your colleagues and 

invitation.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
colleagues who like to take 

pictures.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
a coworker drinking 

wine.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
executive director.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
colleagues who like to do 

yoga.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
your colleagues and 

management.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
employees from a 

specialized department.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
employees who like to play 

soccer.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with an 
employee from Quality 

Assurance.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
colleague who likes to go 

to the theater.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
a colleague drinking a 

cocktail.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
employees from the HR 

department.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
colleagues who like to go to 

the football stadium.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
coworkers who like to 

play squash.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
colleagues who are 

implementing innovative 
ideas.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
employees who act 

sustainably.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
coworkers who bike to 

work.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
coworker you don‘t know 

yet.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
colleague who is good at 

singing.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
coworker who recently had 

a birthday.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
coworkers who like to ski.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
colleague who is taking a 

selfie.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with an 
employee who works at 

the reception desk.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a staff 
member at the buffet.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
colleague who likes to 
go to the mountains on 

vacation.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
staff at the next table.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
colleagues who like to 

listen to jazz.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie 
with the flower 
arrangements.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with an 
employee who represents 

the company to the outside 
world.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with your 
department head.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with all 
the coworkers at 

your table.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with your 
colleagues and balloons.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
employees from the IT 

department.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
funniest coworker.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
colleague who likes to 

cook.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
employees who like to play 

golf.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
colleague who is retiring 

soon.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
colleagues who like 

hiking.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
colleague who has the last 

birthday of the year.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
colleagues whose birthday 

is in the same month as 
yours.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
colleagues who have 

innovative ideas.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
colleagues who like to 
listen to pop music.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
colleague who can play the 

guitar.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with an art 
lover.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
production manager.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
colleague who likes to 

travel.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
director.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
colleague who likes to go 

to art exhibitions.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
band.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with your 
boss.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
a colleague who likes 
camping on vacation.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
colleagues who like to 

listen to blues.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
colleagues who like 

listening to folk music.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with your 
colleagues and your 

team leader.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
colleagues who like to 

listen to house.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
coworker you would like to 

meet.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
member of management.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with event 
decorations.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
your colleagues and 
event decorations.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
catering staff.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
employee who has the 

smallest cell phone.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
coworker who is turning 30 

soon.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
colleagues who like to 

listen to soul music.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
youngest employee.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
an employee who has a 

doctorate.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
coworkers who like to 

play basketball.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
department head.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
face of the company.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
an employee who is 

about to turn 40.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
board of directors.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
employees from marketing.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
employees who like to go to 

the gym.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
colleagues who like to listen 

to hip-hop.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
employees who like to play 

volleyball.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
colleague who can play 

the violin.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with two 
colleagues who have the 

same birthday on the same 
day.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
colleagues who have 

birthdays in the same 
month.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with an 
employee who recently got 

married.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
balloons.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
employees who like to 

play handball.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
employee with the 

longest name.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
colleagues who are 

advancing innovative 
projects.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with an 
employee who is about to 

get married.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
marathon runner.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
employees who like to 

dance.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with an 
employee who is committed 

to compliance.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
trainees.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
colleagues who like to 

listen to rock music.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
employees who like to play 

chess.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
colleagues who achieved 

the annual goal.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
coworkers who like 

to go swimming.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
volunteer employee.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
trainee who is about to 

take his final exam.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
an employee who is 

about to turn 50.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
colleagues who like to 

listen to classical 
music.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with an 
employee who recently 

turned 30.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
presenter.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
employee with the longest 
tenure with the company.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with an 
engineer.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
coworker you haven‘t met 

in a while.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
operations manager.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
colleagues who like to listen 

to electronic music.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with your 
invitation.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
interns.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
a colleague who speaks 

many languages.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
a colleague who loves 

nature.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
employees from sales.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
the coworkers sitting next 

to you.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
colleagues of your 

choice.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the film 
crew.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie in front of 
the selfie wall.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
the DJ.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
colleague whose birthday is 

next.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
colleagues who exceeded 

the annual goal.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
employees from public 

relations.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
colleagues who like to go 

to concerts.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
coworker who is about to 

turn 20.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a watch 
lover.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
an employee who is 

particularly committed to 
profitability and efficiency.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
colleagues at the 

toast.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with an 
employee who recently 

turned 40.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with a 
student who is writing his 

thesis.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with your 
team.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with the 
colleagues who just came 

back from vacation.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
employees from 

logistics.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with an 
employee from the Service 

department.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
colleagues who like to 
listen to heavy metal.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
an employee who 

recently turned 65.



m.selfiewall.net

Take a selfie with 
a trainee who recently 

graduated.



m.selfiewall.net



m.selfiewall.net



m.selfiewall.net



m.selfiewall.net



m.selfiewall.net



m.selfiewall.net



m.selfiewall.net
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